
 

 

               
 

 

PRESS RELEASE     Contact: Britney Britten, General Manager 
Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District 

(806) 883-2501 
britney@pgcd.us 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PGCD Scholarship Opportunity 

For over 22 years, the Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District has been awarding 
scholarships to graduating seniors from across its District. Each year applicants are 
challenged and encouraged to think about water conservation on a greater level by writing 
an essay on a topic chosen by the District as a part of the application process. 

The 2024-2025 essay topic:  

Water is an important part of our daily lives, and it is becoming a limited resource in many 
areas, including the Texas Panhandle. What conservation strategies should county 
governments, municipalities, and water districts implement to be the most effective in our 
area? 

The deadline to apply is March 14, 2025. Applicants must reside within the district and 
enroll in college for the fall 2025 semester to be eligible. Please help us spread the word 
about our scholarship opportunity. For more information and to apply, please visit 
www.pgcd.us/pgcd-scholarship. 

http://www.pgcd.us/pgcd-scholarship

